Dear Global Giving,

On behalf of the staff of KGU "Public School named after Ybyray Altynsarin," we would like to express our sincere gratitude for the assistance you have provided to our educational institution. 

Your invaluable support significantly contributes to improving the learning and upbringing conditions for our students. This is of great importance to both our students and educators. 

We highly appreciate your contribution to the development of education and are confident that our collaboration will continue in the future. Your attention and involvement are an essential part of the successes we achieve together.

Once again, thank you for your help and support. We look forward to further fruitful cooperation!

Sincerely,  
The staff of KGU "Public School named after Ybyray Altynsarin."  
School Principal:  
S. Zhashybaeva
